
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
TO:           Board of Education 

FROM:     Sheryl Marinier 
SUBJECT: Donations 
DATE:  April 24, 2012 

 
 
The Board is being asked to accept two donations.   

 
Judy Chrisman, a retired District 97 Teacher Librarian donated 2 books to each of the 10 District 97 
libraries and Mr. Mark Wallace donated a variety of office supplies to Whittier School. 

 
These items will return for Board approval on May 8, 2012. 
 

 
 
Attachment:  Letter from Judy Chrisman 

                     Letter from Carol Young 
                     Itemized list of donated items to Whittier School 
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